
 

THIRTY -FIRST SUNDAY  IN  ORDINARY  T IME  2017 
 

Sunday, November 5 
Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:30 BW The Special Intentions of the Parishioners and Friends of St. Rose 
 10:30 BW Susan Castleberry from Gus and Barbara Juengling 
 12:00 BW John Mushaben from Howard and Elaine Mushaben 
Monday, November 6 
 12:10 Harry Few from Howard and Elaine Mushaben 

Tuesday, November 7 
 12:10 Evelyn òRoseó Meier from Family 

Wednesday, November 8 
 12:10 Al òDocó Ober from Jim and Carol Trimbath 

Thursday, November 9 
The Dedication of Lateran Basilica 
 12:10 Diane Zuk from the Zuk Family 

Friday, November 10 
St. Leo the Great, Pope, and Doctor of the Church 
 12:10 Margaret and James Varatta from the Varattaõs 

Saturday, November 11 
St. Martin of Tours, Bishop; Veteranõs Day 
 12:10 Purgatorial Society 
 7:00 CW Jerry Putman from Good Friends 

Sunday, November 12 
Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:30 DE Janet and Charles Ruth from the Varattaõs 
 10:30 TH  The Special Intentions of the Parishioners and Friends of St. Rose 
 12:00 TH  Susan Castleberry from Gus and Barbara Juengling 

Lectors and Lay Distributors for November 11 and 12 
  7:00  J. Christmann, R. Crawford, M. Luehrmann, F. McCune, W. Russ, L. Solimine   
  8:30  Steve Culbertson, Jon Hemmer, Tom Perrino, Michael Trotta 
10:30  Rich Creighton, Jerry McCabe, Bob Sheil, Joe Sonnefeld  
12:00  Pat Burke, John Flick, Patrick Homan, Barry Savage 

All parishioners and friends are invited to our annual St. Rose Christmas Par-
ty on Tuesday, December 12th from 6:00-8:30 p.m. Please plan to join us for 
potluck dinner and a festive carol singalong. 

The St. Rose Choir will present their third annual Christmas Concert on Sun-

day, December 17th at 4:00 p.m. here at St. Rose. Admission is free, and tickets 

are not required. An instant hit last year, you will not want to miss this beloved, 

heartwarming celebration of the Christmas season. Mark your calendars! 

 
From  the Pastorõs Desk 

Michael Hoying and Ashleigh Gay were united in the Sacrament of Holy 
Matrimony on Saturday, October 28th here at St. Rose. 

James Thomas Anater was welcomed into the Christian community through 

the sacrament of Baptism on Sunday, October 29th here at St. Rose. 

RCIA class will take place this Saturday, November 11th at 10:00 a.m. It will be 

held at the Rectory. If you know someone who may be interested in learning 

more about the Catholic Church, call Fr. Barry at 513-871-1162 for information.  

The St. Rose Cookbook is still available to purchase for those who are interest-

ed. Great to use as a party gift, house warming gift, or Christmas gift; the cost is 

$15.00. Call Rose Ann at 513-871-1162 to purchase one or more. 

St. Margaret/St. John Parish is having the annual Turkey Dinner at St. Marga-

ret of Cortona Church. 6000 Murray Road, Cincinnati, Ohio 45227 (handicap 

accessible) on Sunday, November 12th. We would like to invite everyone to en-

joy a delicious turkey dinner with us. The price of the meal is only $9.00 for 

adults and $5.00 for children. This includes the entrée, vegetable, potato, drink, 

and dessert. It will run from 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

The Little Sisters of the Poor of hosting a 2017 Christmas Boutique on No-

vember 10th and 11th from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. featuring homemade soups 

and baked goods, affordable gifts for the holiday season, and homemade items, 

crafts, and Christmas décor. Also, a new kids craft cornerñkids can make a 

take-home ornament while you shop. All proceeds benefit the Activity Depart-

ment for the residents of the home. Located at 476 Riddle Road, 45220. 

November 4-12: Bible Reading Novena. The Serra Club of Cincinnati is once 
again participating in a Bible Reading Novena at St. James of the Valley in Wyo-
ming. They will be reading the entirety of the Bible in nine days of prayer for 
vocations to the priesthood and religious life from 9:00 a.m. ð 9:00 p.m. All are 
welcome to come pray with the Serra Club at anytime throughout the nine days. 
Visit www.cincyserravocations.org for more information.  

Job Opportunity: The Little Sisters of the Poor is hiring part-time and full-time 

nurses for evenings and night shifts. Nurses report to the Director of Nursing 

and pay is based on experience. If interested, please contact Beverly Manning at 

513-281-8001 or hrcincinnati@littlesistersofthepoor.org. 

You have but one teacher, and you 
are all brothers. Call no one on 
earth your father; you have but 
one Father in heaven. Do not be 
called 'Master'; you have but one 
master, the Christ. The greatest 
among you must be your servant. 
Whoever exalts himself will be 
humbled; but whoever humbles 
himself will be exalted.ó 

Matthew 23:8-12 

Next Sundayõs Readings 

Wisdom 6:12-16 
Psalm 63:2-8 

1 Thessalonians 24:13-18 
Matthew 25:1-13 

 

Rev. Barry Windholtz 
Pastor 
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Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 
(513) 871-1162 
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